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Our netball team had two fabulous victories this week and beat Carleton St Hilda’s with a score of 5:1 and then continued to win the match against The Breck with a score of 6:nil.  They have played wonderfully and have rally on the 25th March at Hodgson Academy.  
We begin our Walk To School on Monday. Please remember that parking slightly further away from the school and walking a little bit will count as will using a bike or scooter.  Your child will rewarded with a badge if it is recorded that they have walked to school at least once a week. Our Year 6 Prefects will run this local initiative and we hope that you will be on board and try to help Carleton Green become an active school.
Please have a look at our school website too.  We keep adding information that will be of interest to you as well as keep you informed. Details of our uniform and how to order are now included. http://www.carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk/
You can now access School Information via our new App! 
1. Download the Schudio App – go to the App Store and search for ‘schudio’ 

2. Install the App
3. Allow the school to send push notifications
4. Open the App and click ‘Create Account’
5. Enter your details and continue

6. Select your school.
 We hope that you will find this app useful and will be able to access the school website and information from this one stop location.
Tuesday 3rd February ~ Doves’ Class Assembly at 15:00 in the school hall. Parents of the Doves Class  are invited to join us for this.

Friday 13th February ~ School closes for half term holildays at 15:30.

Fleetwood town are running a holiday club again at school. Fliers will be sent out or you can look at our website for more details.

Monday 23rd February ~ back to school with a start in class at 09:00

Saturday 28th February ~ Family photographs sessions will run in the school hall from 09:00-12:00  We will be sending out booking slips soon.  This sounds like a lovely event and you may look at Mel Jones’ website for a further insight into what the session involves. http://www.meljones.info/  If you feel able to assist us with this event please let us know.

Week beginning 9th March we are to hold Mother’s Day events. More details to come with Thursday 12th March incorporating a cake decorating afternoon.  Tickets for this will become available soon.  If you can help with any aspect of this event just pop into the school office.

Thursday 26th March ~ PTFA Easter Disco. If you can assist in any way with this please let us know.  

Friday 27th March ~ Finish for Easter 14:30
Star of the Week[image: image1.wmf] certificates have been awarded to:
	Oliver Tsang from Yellow Ducklings.
	  Daniel Workman from Green Ducklings.

	  Maya Whiteman from Parrots
	 Jake Ramsden from Herons

	 Mia Hanmore from Robins
	  Alex Chadwick-Haines from Owls

	  Kristin Tsang from Doves
	 Oliver Hilton from Kestrels

	 Jamie Rigby  from Hawks
	 Jay Jay Reece Waterhouse from Falcons

	Katie Weller from Eagles
	Well done everyone!


	


	

	


	
	

	



[image: image2.jpg]